Oakhill Community Primary School
federated with Hanburys Farm Primary

Mrs N Gripton, Executive Headteacher
Hawksworth
Glascote Heath
Tamworth, Staffordshire
B77 2HH

5 October 2023
Dear Parents/carers,

Year 4 trip to Twycross Zoo

We have arranged a trip for our Year 4 class to visit Twycross Zoo in Warwickshire. This
trip ties in with our Geography topic in class — Rainforests.

The trip will take place on Thursday 16" November.

- A coach has been arranged to take the children to the Zoo and will be leaving after morning

registration at 9am. They will return to school before the end of the school day.

Children will require a packed lunch for the trip. If you receive free school meals for your
child, you will be able to book one on Parent pay when giving consent.

Children must attend in full school uniform and need to wear suitable footwear. A
waterproof jacket is also essential as we will be outside for some of the trip. Please send
your child in with a suitable bag that they will need to carry themselves, as there is no
where to store lunch.

Please see parent pay for the voluntary contribution of £16.60 and to consent to your child
attending the trip.

This contribution covers the cost of the venue, ‘Life in a rainforest’ workshop, transport and
insurances.

A polite reminder that 80% of the trip cost is needed for the trip to be able to go ahead.
If you have any questions, please contact the school office.
Regards,

H - Adoteatt,

Miss Metcalfe
Year 4 teacher
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